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First name: Wayne &amp;amp; Karin

Last name: Stanford

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Ms. Parks,

 

We realize we are late for the public comment. We filed it thinking we had until February 28. We did feel that we

wanted someone to know that we approve of this project. I have hunted in the head of Tolan Creek for over sixty

years, from the time before I was old enough to carry a rifle, up to a few years ago. We were hunting in that area

before the road through Schultz Saddle was built and the area was logged. Your plans make perfectly good

sense. Good luck and thank you for the opportunity to respond.

 

Sincerely,

 

Wayne &amp; Karin Stanford


